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February 9, 2021 
 
Scott Shirley 
Director of Public Works 
Village of Arlington Heights 
Public Works Department 
222 North Ridge Avenue 
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005 
 
Subject: Greenbrier Subdivision Infrastructure Improvements 
  Bid Results / Recommendation of Award 
 
Dear Mr. Shirley: 
 
On Wednesday, February 3rd bids were received for the referenced project.  The bids have been reviewed and 
tabulated as follows: 
 

# COMPANY NAME BID 

1 Acqua Contractors $7,350,000.00 

2 ALamp Concrete $7,383,038.10 

3 Berger Excavating Contractors, Inc. $7,465,739.06 

4 Bolder Contractors, Inc. $8,768,304.00 

5 Campanella and Sons, Inc. $8,222,301.16 

6 Copenhaver Construction, Inc. $7,984,588.43 

7 DiMeo Brothers, Inc. $7,287,487.00 

8 H Linden & Sons Sewer & Water $8,155,857.00 

9 John Neri Construction Co. $8,096,732.50 

10 Plote Construction, Inc. $7,955,284.26 

11 Schroeder Asphalt Services, Inc. $7,914,466.00 

12 Swallow Construction $7,797,609.78 

 Engineer’s Estimate $9,031,338.00 

 
As shown above, DiMeo Brothers was the lowest bidder. DiMeo acknowledged Addendum #1 and their Bid 
Bond was in the amount of ten percent of their bid.  In addition, their bid was complete (no math errors) and 
they are pre-qualified by IDOT in the areas of Drainage and Earthwork.  Based on previous experience, we feel 
that DiMeo Brothers is qualified to complete this project.  Please contact me if you have any questions or need 
additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephen N. Sugg, PE, PTOE 
Senior Project Manager 
 


